N LeafSpring“ Covid Policy Revisions

SCHOOL

Stage 1 Effective June 1, 2021

AM Drop Off
All children must be dropped off BEFORE 9:30am.

All children will have their temperatures taken and be screened by the nurse or admin.

Children will be dropped off at the front door and a staff member will walk them to the
classroom. Parents will remain outside unless they have made an appointment to enter.

PM Pick Up
One parent per family (no siblings) will be given access inside the building to pick up their
child(ren) in the afternoon. Admin will let parents in so that numbers can be monitored.

All parents entering the facility will be required to wear a mask at all times. No mask = no entry.

Parents will need to pick up from hallway in Infants and Red Room but will be allowed to walk in
all other rooms. This time is reserved for pick up only with a quick check in of the day, but
concerns or longer conversations need to be scheduled. Parents should not be in the building
for longer than a few minutes per child.

*LeafSpring has always strived for an open-door policy with all parents. If a parent wishes to
enter the building at other times during the day or have a longer visit, please reach out to an
administrator for guidelines.

Stage 2 — Effective Date TBD (Possibly June 14)

Staff Masks

Per CDC guidelines, vaccinated employees will no longer be required to wear a mask. On the 15"
day after the final vaccination, employee has choice to go without mask. Employee must show
proof of vaccination and will be given a sticker to place on ID Badge for proof of vaccination. |D
Badge must be on body for employee to be mask free. Non vaccinated employees will continue
to be required to wear masks until CDC states otherwise.

Village Children Masks

Village children will be given a choice in wearing masks. There will be a form available for
parents to fill out notifying LeafSpring of their intentions. If for some reason we start to see an
increase in cases or exposure, then we will reinstate the mask policy for all Village children.

Parent Masks

LeafSpring is a large school with many families. Due to this we are asking that all parents
continue to wear masks until further notice. While we understand the guidelines have changed
for vaccinated people, our parent population is too vast for us to be able to monitor who is
vaccinated.



